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The Financial Services and Markets Authority (FSMA) warns the public against the activities of the website 
named https://brookfieldinvestmentfundsplc.net, which offers investment services without complying 
with Belgian financial legislation. 

This ‘company’ is not authorized to provide investment services in or from Belgium. 

Moreover, the offer made via that website shows numerous indications of fraud and seems to be similar to 
the fraudulent wealth management or savings plan offers denounced by the FSMA in the warning it 
published on 1 March 2019. 

Brookfield Investment fund PLC usurps the name of the company called Brookfield Investment Funds (UCITS), 
an investment company established in Ireland. 

Moreover, this ‘company’ has also been the subject of a warning by the supervisory authority of the United 
Kindgom (FCA(link is external)) on 24 April 2020. 
Brookfield Investment fund PLC uses the following contact details: 

Website:  https://brookfieldinvestmentfundsplc.net/ 
Email: info@brookfieldinvestmentfundsplc.net 
Tel.: +353 1 691 7462 
Addresses: London and Dublin 

The FSMA thus strongly advises against responding to any offer of financial services made by that website 
and against transferring money to any account number it might mention. 

More than ever, prudence is necessary. 

https://www.fsma.be/en/warnings/be-wary-investment-fraud
https://www.fca.org.uk/news/warnings/brookfield-investment-funds-plc-clone-fca-authorised-schedule-5-firm


 

 

If you have the least doubt about whether financial services being offered to you are lawful, please don't 
hesitate to contact the FSMA directly via the consumer contact form. As well, feel free to notify us of any 
suspicious company that has not yet been the subject of a warning by the FSMA. 

 

https://www.fsma.be/en/consumer-contact-form

